
 
 
 

NOTICE 
 

APPOINTMENT TO THE NANAIMO PORT AUTHORITY BOARD 
 
 
Nanaimo City Council is now accepting applications for an appointment to the 
Nanaimo Port Authority Board for a three-year term ending 2021-JUN-30. 
 
Citizens who are interested in volunteering their time to sit (as the City’s 
representative) on the Nanaimo Port Authority Board are invited to obtain a 
"Committee Appointment Application Form" from the City of Nanaimo Legislative 
Services Department. Application forms are also available on the City’s website:  
www.nanaimo.ca/goto/CAAForm 
 
In order to be considered, completed application forms must be submitted prior to 
4:30 p.m. on Wednesday, 2018-OCT-31 to: 
 

Legislative Services Department 
City Hall, 455 Wallace Street, Nanaimo, BC, V9R 5J6 
by mail, hand delivery or by scanning and emailing to 

Legislative.ServicesOffice@nanaimo.ca 
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